
 
 

EFFECTIVE: September 1st, 2022 
 
 
Date: August 3rd, 2022 
 
Dear Fluke Distributor, 
 
Due to a component shortage, we are announcing the obsolescence of the FLUKE-830/BT Laser 
Shaft Alignment tool, effective September 1st, or until limited existing inventory is depleted. 

 
We are also announcing the expedited release of the replacement product, FLUKE-831 Laser 
Shaft Alignment tool.  The new product will feature new touchscreen tablet interface, with 
improved user experience and alignment features.  The FLUKE-831 will be open for orders 
September 1st. 
 
Master load sheets for the FLUKE-831 will be published on September 5th, with sales and 
marketing assets following on September 19th. 
 
Fluke will maintain service of FLUKE-830/BT, per standard 5 year post obsolescence terms. 
 
This letter is your notification of our product change. 
 
PLEASE INFORM ALL RELEVANT PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR ORGANIZATION. 

 
 

Obsolete Items Replacement Items 
Product model Item 

Number 
Description Replacement  

Model 
Item 
Number 

Description 

FLUKE-830/BT 5237143 FLUKE-830/BT,LASER 
ALIGNMENT TOOL 
W/BLUETOOTH INSTALLED 

FLUKE-831 5346724 FLUKE-831,LASER 
SHAFT ALIGNMENT 
TOOL 

 
 

Should you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact your account manager or Fluke 
Inside Sales Team.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


